
            
 

 
    

 
Please note we are very busy this term.  

We are full at most XYZ sessions so will only be able to 
offer limited ad hoc sessions on a Monday and Friday at 

City and Fridays only at Aboyne Lodge. 
There is slightly more availability at ABC.  

Please remember to let us now if your child will NOT be 
attending due to sickness or playdate. 

Welcome – a huge welcome to 
the new academic year to all 
our new & current members. 
We have lots of fun planned for 
the coming term starting with a 
“space” theme and then 
dinosaurs and volcanoes 
before half term. 
 
     
 

 

        STAFFING TRAINING UPDATE 
ABC-XYZ always encourage and support our staff to 
develop their skills by providing access to a wide range 
of training. 
Huge congratulations to Mudan and Danielle who 
successfully completed their NVQ level 3 in Play work 
in July. They worked incredibly hard to achieve this 

great qualification – equivalent to an A level. It 
involved having regular assessments in the Club by an 

external assessor and lots of report writing covering 
all areas of working and caring for children. Rabia, 

Ivelina and Rowena are about to embark on their NVQ 
3 courses and we wish them every success.  
 

October Holiday Club.  
Booking is now open for October 
half term holiday club. Based at 
Aboyne Lodge it is ideally located 
for the City centre. More suited to 
YR and KS1 children, a full range of 
themed activities and games are 
provided with mid-morning and 
afternoon snacks. 
Places are limited so make sure 

you book early to ensure you are 
not disappointed.  
Full day, half day or extended early 
or late sessions available. 
All children from any school 
welcome so bring a friend. 
Please see website for booking 
form. 

BOOK EARLY! 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
GENERAL ENQUIRIES – 07799855850 
CLUB DIRECT LINE (3.00pm-6.00pm) 

Alban City 07425 888544 
Aboyne Lodge 07502 023209 
Please pick up a card when signing out! 
Follow us on TWITTER for all the latest news. 

Business news - ABC Breakfast Club and XYZ After 

School Club has formed a Limited Company called ABC-
XYZ Childcare Ltd.  

We have also expanded to open a new setting called 
SPRINGERS based at Springmead school in WGC 

offering a breakfast and after school club. 

    PARENTS NEWSLETTER 
AUTUMN 2016 

Each new Reception child has been allocated a key 

worker to keep an extra close eye on the little ones and 

help them settle in.  
Please do not hesitate to talk to them or any of the 

team if you have any queries or concerns.  
 


